
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
Tuesday,	9	May	2017	
3:24:21	PM	
	
I	am	writing	to	respectfully	request	that	the	solar	feed	in	tariff	be	at	least	
doubled	to	more	fairly	represent	the	true	value	of	domestically	produced	power.	
This	tariff	should	be	regulated	by	government	and	be	mandatory	for	electricity	
retailers	to	pay.	My	reasons	for	this	request	are:	
1.	A	fair	tariff	will	encourage	more	home	owners	to	install	grid	connected	solar,	
helping	with	electricity	supply	and	also	helping	Australia	to	move	towards	its	
carillon	reduction	goals.	
2.	Power	companies	are	at	present	paying	as	little	as	6	cents	per	kWh	and	selling	
it	to	others	for	up	to	4	times	as	much!		
3.	We	need	a	nationwide,	fair,	regulated	price	for	roof	top	solar.	
Yours	sincerely		
Alan	Pursch		

		
	

	
Alan	Pursch		

	
Postcode:	2430	
	
	




